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Committee of the I.R.O. would commence on October 18th 
and the Eighth Session of the General Council on 
October 22nd. Both sessions would be in Geneva.
A recommendation was submitted on the composition 
of the Canadian delegations.

An explanatory memorandum was circulated.
(Minister’s memorandum, Oct. 2, 1951- 

Cab. Doc. 261-51)
73. The Cabinet approved the recommendation 

of the Secretary of State for External Affairs and 
agreed:

(a) that the Canadian delegation to the 
Eighth Session of the General Council of the 
International Refugee Organization consist of:

G. L. Magann,
Canadian Ambassador to Greece,
(Head of Delegation)

Jean Boucher,
Department of Citizenship and Immigration

S. H. McLaren,
Department of Labour,

N. F. H. Berlis,
Secretary, Permanent Delegation of 
Canada to the European Office of the 
United Nations, Geneva;

and
(b) that the Head of the Delegation and 

Mr. Boucher represent Canada at the Tenth Session 
of the Executive Committee of the I.R.O.

Korea: consequences of breakdown in negotiations
74. The Secretary of State for External Affairs said consideration was currently being given 

in Washington with U.K. and French representatives 
to steps that might be taken if there should be a 
complete breakdown of cease-fire negotiations in Korea. 
The United States had advanced a number of proposals 
for action of a political and economic character
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